
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY RESS AND COURIOR 
 
 
June 8, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Grand Renewable Wind, LP Leave to Construct Application (EB-2011-0063) 
 
The Independent Electricity System Operator (the “IESO”) is in receipt your 
correspondence dated June 7, 2011 to request that the IESO file a letter confirming its 
interest in the above-captioned matter and the nature of its interest in this regard.  
 
On May 2, 2011, the IESO filed a Notice of Intervention with the Ontario Energy Board 
(the “Board”) in which the IESO set out, among other things, its interest in and how it 
may be affected by the outcome of the Board’s proceeding.  The IESO is still interested 
in participating in the proceeding; accordingly, it repeats and relies on its earlier Notice 
of Intervention. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 


